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Port NOLA is conducting pile load testing. This will help 
determine how deep into the ground our piles need to 

go to support the wharf and ramps.

Pile Load Testing on Land

Test site

Anticipated Start: Late Fall 2024
Visit www.LouisianaInternationalTerminal.com to stay up to date on upcoming testing.


